
    A Peek at Our Week…
Mrs. Silvestri’s ELA Grades 6-8

Week of June 20, 2019                                               
This Week in ELA Grades 6-8...

Sixth Grade...Our Book Club celebration was excellent!  Thank you all for 
a wonderful school year! See you in 7th Grade!

Seventh Grade...Our Book Club celebration was excellent!  Thank you all 
for a wonderful school year!  See you in 8th Grade! 
  

Eighth Grade...Our Literary Food Truck Competition was excellent!  
Thank you all for a wonderful school year!  Congratulations and best 
wishes for high school and beyond! 
     

Have a fabulous summer!
Remember that readers 
make time for reading!
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8th Grade ELA 6th Grade ELA 7th Grade ELA
Important Information...

Thought for May...
“I still find each day too short for all the thoughts I want to 
think, all the walks I want to take, all the books I want to read, 
and all the friends I want to see."      ---John Burroughs  

  

                                                       

READ! READ! READ!

Contact Me:
Mrs. Silvestri
Room 203
732-775-4328 ext. 223
jsilvestri@avonschool.com

Reminder…
Students should
read every day! 

Read!
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Butch and 
Sundance say...

and … 
Woof!

.


